Hall family property

To whom it may concern: October 7-2019

Our grandparents homesteaded this property in 1884, and we are the 3™
Generation to farm this land.

We can not understand how an adjoining property owner could dictate what
We are able to do vsgth our property. They were able to turn in an application
To change the use‘gur land without our knowledge. We want the land to
Remain as a farm, with the ability to use some gravel for neighboring farms
To repair driveways, as needed.

The farm next door was sold, and it is now a housing development, we did
Not protest them, because they owned the property, however we did not

Approve this change, it should still be a cattle ranch.

Thank you for alerting us to this application for change.

Janet (Hall) McRae



